
KITTITAS COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
AGENDA STAFF REPORT 

 
AGENDA DATE: May 5, 2015  
 
ACTION REQUESTED: Consider the appointment of John Littel & Kari Mirro to the Kittitas 

County Homelessness & Affordable Housing Committee (HAHC). 
 
BACKGROUND: On February 17, 2015 (Mirro) & February 26, 2015 (Littel) the 

Board of County Commissioners Office received applications from 
Kari Mirro and John Littel requesting the Board consider them for 
appointment to the Kittitas County Homelessness & Affordable 
Housing Committee.  

  
 Currently there are two vacancies on the Homelessness & 

Affordable Housing Committee (HAHC). 
 
   
INTERACTION: On April 23, 2015 Staff received a letter from the Clerk of the 

HAHC requesting the Board of County Commissioners appoint 
both Ms. Mirro and Mr. Littel. 

  
RECOMMENDATION: Appoint both Ms. Mirro & Mr. Littel to the Homelessness and 

Affordable Housing Committee for a 2-year term effective 
immediately and expire on December 2016 at which time they can 
request to be considered for a full two year term.  

 
HANDLING: Deputy Clerk of the Board to notify Mr. Littel & Ms. Mirro of the 

County Commissioner’s decision; update public website and send 
notification to the Clerk of the HAHC. 

 
ATTACHMENTS: Applications from Mr. Littel & Ms. Mirro 
 Letter from Clerk of the H&AHC 
  
 
LEAD STAFF: Mandy Buchholz, Deputy Clerk of the Board  


